
 

 

 
 
4 April 2017 
 
The Honorable Nasrollah Jahandard 
Deputy Minister of ICT & Head of Information Technology Organization of Iran  
 
Dear Deputy Minister Jahandard: 
 
Thank you for your correspondence of 18 March 2017 to Dr. Stephen Crocker, Mr. Göran Marby, 
and myself regarding the assignment of two-letter labels corresponding to your country code at 
the second level in New gTLDs. Your letters have been posted to ICANN’s correspondence page 
at (https://www.icann.org/en/system/files/correspondence/jahandard-to-crocker-18mar17-
en.pdf).  
 
Your letters have been forwarded to the Board and will be included in the material provided to 
the Board during its consideration of the Copenhagen March 2017 GAC Communiqué. 
 
We look forward to further engagements with you in the ICANN community discussion.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Akram Atallah 
President, Global Domains Division, ICANN 
 
 
Cc:  Dr. Stephen Crocker, Chair, ICANN Board of Directors 

Mr. Göran Marby, President & CEO, ICANN  
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